
My opinion is that the letters to the committee are really important. Testimony is especially important for the club 

leadership including those responsible for club finances, dispensing gaming revenue, and non-member users of the 

facility. Pictures of youth curling along with testimony from school teachers and parents will be especially helpful. 

The same goes for the snowmobile clubs. Youth using the trails, scholarship recipients, etc.  
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